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November 26, 2024 
 

Brothers and Sisters, 
 

In July, it was announced that we would begin accepting letters of interest for our 
Local’s committees. The Board Liaison of each committee selected groups of 
Committee Members and Local Executive Board Members to interview each of the 
interested parties. Recommendations were then submitted to the Local Executive 
Board for consideration and confirmation. 
 
The following are the 2024 appointments to our TWU Local 555 Committees: 
 
Civil and Human Rights: Fred Jones - HOU, AJ Tapper – GSP 
 
Committee on Political Education: Michelle Beloney - MSY, Devon Darroch - BWI, 
Mark Orwat - MDW, Candace Van Buren – LAS 
 
Communications: Nick Ashe - HNL, Brian Goins - DAL, Jordan Fenn – PHX 
 
Election: Lathan Scales – BOS 
 
Education: Kate Callen - BNA, Ed Green – MDW 
 
Future Leaders Organizing Committee: Rebecca Tuialuuluu - SEA, Jorge Veloz – RNO 
 
Safety & Health: James Higgins - DEN, Michell Swenson – MSP 
 
Veterans: Kevin Kelly - BNA, Jimmy Phillips – PHX 
 
Working Women's: Cordelia Diggins - HNL, Melissa Forester - BWI, Katie Lisenbee - MCI, 
Keneshia Louis - SAN, Linda Sanchez – ONT 

 
This was a very competitive process, and we would like to sincerely thank all of the 
members who participated. Whether selected or not, the fact that we had so much 
interest is a testament to the talent and motivation of our membership and their 
interest in the success of our union. 

 

In solidarity, 
 

TWU Local 555 Executive Board 


